
From: Charron-McGee, Heather  

Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 12:02 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 

Subject: House on Sanatorium 

 
Hi: 
 
I live across the road and down a few houses from the house in question and have lived there for 20 
years.  I have asked repeatedly for years to have it removed or torn down because it is an eyesore and a 
firetrap.  What was once a beautiful home, is now dilapidated and falling apart.  It does not look good 
for CPRI, nor does it look good for London.  Being across from an elementary school is also not safe.  I 
believe it should be torn down as no one takes care of it, and it looks much worse as it stands.  I cannot 
attend the meeting, but would like my comments to be heard regarding this home.  Fix it up completely 
or tear it down.  It cannot remain as it is. 
 
Thank you,  
 

Heather Charron-McGee  

Business Process Analyst  
Process Optimization, Phone Channel Shared Services, TD Bank Group 
 

 


